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We are looking to open a new Beaver %
Colony in your area. Please come along
with your family to find out about all
the fun and adventures you could
have at Beavers and how you can get
involved.

Open Evening - Wednesday 15th May,
6.15pm - 7.15pm. 1st Cippenham, 21
Mallard Drive, Cippenham, Slough, SL1
5BW.

Any questions please contact Kim Williams -
kim.williams@berkshirescouts.org.uk
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